Minister of Canadian Heritage and Official Languages



Ministre du Patrimoine canadien et des Langues officielles

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0M5

MAY 1 5 2013

Ms. Jennifer Dorner National Director Independent Media Arts Alliance dirimaa@gmail.com

Dear Ms. Dorner:

Thank you for your letter of April 12, 2013, regarding your organization's national independent media arts prize initiative. I appreciate you taking the time to inform me of this endeavour.

Media arts have a special place in our cultural landscape and are increasingly embraced by Canadians. I commend your efforts to promote artists and recognize their work in this growing segment of the arts and culture sector.

Please accept my best wishes for every success in your fundraising efforts.

Sincerely,

The Honourable James Moore, P.C., M.P.



